PRESENT:

R Claydon (ADO – presenting).
S Edmunds - ECP
C Hayle - Technician
D Neighbour - Paramedic
A Mackintosh - Paramedic
A Ward – Paramedic Team Leader
J Martin – Paramedic Team Leader
R Witherington - Paramedic
I Bennett - Paramedic
M Claydon – Operational Support Manager

The following items were raised as concerns or questions.

- Not all staff received a "Being the Best" publication through the post
- Consider the circulation of the "Being the Best" publications to GPs and Supermarkets and consider the suitability of the locations and times of consultation meetings
- Concerns over the cover for the area south of Daventry and North of Brackley (Byfield / Kings Sutton area) and the possibility of having to travel long distance to respond to critical patients
- Consideration of a mini hub in the south Northants area
- Definition of the specific locations for the Hubs and CAPs under the new model
- o Details of what the priority order is for the new Hubs and CAPs.
- Staff would like some detailed information regarding the rota review to enable consultation to start.
- Links to "Healthy Together" review
- Information on the potential of what type of resource will be at which CAP to ensure that transport if required and a response to appropriate level of job.
 Also consider the distance to travel to hospital units.
- Consider the use / funding of MFR in peripheral area or even home working paramedics.
- Health and wellbeing, truly needs to be key and central to any changes especially in regards to facilities at TDP, these should not be shared with the general public. Down time or breaks need to be able to take in a "quiet zone".
- o Business continuity re bad weather or lost of the use of a CAP/HUB.
- Ensure that make ready are effective and flexable.
- o Please can the presentation from the meeting go onto Insite.
- Does EMAS have any plans to introduce Critical Care Practitioners or just Emergency Care Practitioners?